
 

 

Notice: Parking and Snow Removal 

 
Residents and Contractors are reminded that Section 170 (12) of the 

Highway Traffic Act prohibits the parking or standing of vehicles on any 
road or street, when it will interfere with winter operations. 

 
Citizens are also reminded that Section 181 of the Highway Traffic Act 
prohibits any person from depositing snow or ice on a public roadway.  

This would include the placing of snow on roads to accommodate 
snowmobiles or skiing activities. 

 
Please assist the Public Works Department with Winter Maintenance 

and do not park or stop any vehicle on the road between November 1st 
to April 15th. 

 
Vehicles found to be interfering with winter maintenance may be 

removed (towed) at the owner’s expense. 
 

For more information please contact The Township of Lake of Bays 
Public Works Department at (705) 635-2851. 


